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Makaxla Ablitt

From: Mayor and Council

Sent: Thursday, July 03, 2025 9:19 AM

To: Makayla Ablitt

Subject: FW: File RO000418 - Turtle Bay Pub Hours

From: Paul Dudar

Sent: Wednesday, July 02, 2025 8:17 PM

To: Planning <planning@lakecountry.bc.ca>
Subject: File RO0O00418 - Turtle Bay Pub Hours

You don't often get email from _ Learn why this is important

Hello,

We received the notice regarding the application for extended hours of Turtle Bay Pub. Thank you for the
opportunity to share our notes.

There is already ongoing noise complaints from Turtle Bay. Extending alcohol consumption on a lake, is not
prioritizing safety - and continuing to disregard/disrespect the residential neighbourhood with noise
nuisances. If the pub is already a noise nuisance, and extended alcohol consumption on a lake is a greater
drowning liability....how is this a good idea?

We respect it is not the responsibility of the pub to police the lake, but promoting late night alcohol
consumption (on a lake) exponentially increases drowning liability.

Jagermeister available even later, before tourist pyrotechnics, before going drunk swimming....Lake Country
EMS doesnt need more of this.

Paul
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Makaxla Ablitt

From: Mayor and Council

Sent: Thursday, July 03, 2025 9:19 AM
To: Makayla Ablitt

Subject: FW: Turtle Bay Marine Pub

From: Jacqueline Parsons

Sent: Wednesday, July 02, 2025 8:37 PM
To: Planning <planning@lakecountry.bc.ca>
Subject: Turtle Bay Marine Pub

You don't often get email from _ Learn why this is important

Hello,

I live at[JJjj Pretty Rd and have received the letter soliciting views of residents that may be affected by
the proposed change.

Our house is directly across the highway from the pub, so the highway traffic is very noisy during the
summer months and at night.

While the proposed hours would likely not affect us during the winter months, | would not support the
excessive noise that may be generated by the pub on late weeknight hours especially during the
summer. While | appreciate that we live in a tourist town, we also do work and live here year round and
would appreciate our town being quiet after midnight during weekdays. | am not convinced that the pub
would keep the noise indoors during the summer and therefore, do not support the proposed hours .

Thankyou,
Jackie Parsons
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From: Planning

To: Curtis Huppee

Cc: Mayor and Council

Subject: FW: Turtle bay pub

Date: Wednesday, July 09, 2025 9:44:58 AM
FYI

Starla Weigel

Planning Services Clerk

From: bryan wilhel

Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2025 5:10 PM
To: Planning <planning@Ilakecountry.bc.ca>
Subject: Turtle bay pub

You don't often get email from_ Learn why this is important

| am total opposed to the request to lengthen Turtle bay marine pub business
hours. We already have to deal with the noise pollution coming from the pub

and allowing them to lengthen there business hours would negatively affect
my personal residence.

| feel there current hours are more than sufficient.

My patio deck faces the pub, and we have to constantly deal with the noise
coming from the pub, plus the increased traffic noise latter into the night.

regards
Bryan Wilhelm

I \Voodsdale rd

Lake Country BC
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